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Our ref: AS/as/FOI/13.R.177   15 August 2013  
     
Sent via email to: 'naomi.stocks@wales.gov.uk'  
 
Dear Ms Stocks 

Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Further to your previous correspondence in respect of your request 
for information which we originally received on 26 July 2013, I can 
confirm in accordance with S.1(1)(a) of the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000, that Powys teaching Health Board holds the information 
you require.   
 
FOI Request 
To help aid further consideration of this petition we agreed to ask 
for an update on the work undertaken by your Health Board to 
review the provision of defibrillators in public places 
 
Powys Response 
 
Powys is currently working on this piece of work and will have a 
Cardiac Delivery Plan insitu by December 2013.  At present we do 
not currently hold a list of where these devices are placed, this 
would need to be established as part of the planning process as 
these devices may be provided locally independently of the Health 
Board. 
 
Should you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at the address below. 
 
If you are dissatisfied, with the way your request has been dealt 
with by the teaching Health Board (tHB), you have the right to 
request a review in which case you should write to:  
 
 

Cyfarwyddwr Therapiau  
& Gwyddorau Iechyd 
Ty Mansion  
Bronllys 
Aberhonndu 
Powys LD3 0LS 
Ffon (01874) 712421 
 

Director of Therapies & 
Health Science 
Mansion House 
Bronllys  
Brecon 
Powys LD3 0LS 
Tel (01874) 712421 
 

  
e-mail:  foi.foi@wales.nhs.uk  
  
  
  
  



  

Andrew Cottom 
Chief Executive 
Powys Teaching Health Board 
Mansion House 
Bronllys 
Brecon 
Powys LD3 0LS 
 
If you are still dissatisfied at the end of the review, you may 
complain to the Information Commissioner, who can be contacted at 
the following address: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SH9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Amanda Smith 
Director of Therapies & Health Science and Executive Lead 
for FOI 
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